
PROVISION OF UNINTERRUPTED 
ESSENTIAL HEALTH CARE TO 
THOSE AFFECTED BY ARMED 

CONFLICT IN MARAWI CITY
In response to the ongoing armed conflict in Marawi City, Lanao del 
Sur, the Corporation shall grant special privileges in the availment of 
essential health care to all those adversely affected in this region.

The grant of special privileges shall be implemented in accordance with 
the guidelines on the Provision of Special Privileges to those Affected 
by a Fortuitous Event (PhilHealth Circular 34, s.2013).

The special privilege shall take effect for all admissions and referrals 
to nearby accredited health care institutions starting May 23, 2017 
and shall continue until the armed conflict is declared under control 
by the proper authority and subject to evaluation for any subsequent 
extension. 
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